
Please be advised that I object to the proposed regulartory changes 
regarding investments.  It is no business of the investment company nor 
the broker all the personal information that is proposed to be required.  
Please make every effort to oppose this.  This limits the choices 
available for certain investors which puts the rich at an advantage and 
the average investor at a disadvantage.   
 
Cheryl Cysouw 
Human Resources/Payroll Administrator 
Clearview School Division No. 71 
Ph. 403-740-4053 
Fax 403-742-1388 
1-800-340-5114 


